
HARVEST FESTIVAL 

“FILL OUR BOX”  

Please can you support our Harvest 

Festival by donating any tins, packets 

and dried food goods you can spare. 

There will be designated boxes around 

the school for your child to put their 

donations. The boxes will be collected 

by a fabulous charity called Provide 

Devon.  

Please bring your donations on  

 16th October 2020.  

 Thank you in advance.  

 


